
  

  

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY USE PERMIT APPLICATION  

  

Tuesday, April 22nd, 2025  

Council Chambers, Town of Lake Cowichan, 39 South Shore Road, Lake Cowichan, BC  
  

‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐    

LOT 2, DISTRICT LOT 16, PLAN VIP5560, EXCEPT PLAN 6562 AND PRIVATE ROAD BETWEEN LOTS 2&3  

(8035 GREENDALE ROAD) 
  

Notice is hereby given pursuant to the Local Government Act and Community Charter and regulations contained in 

the Town of Lake Cowichan Zoning Bylaw No. 1055-2021 that a Temporary Use Permit application made by Cliff Gibson 

will be considered for the above property.  Council may consider the application at the Regular Council meeting held 

in the Council Chambers of the Town of Lake Cowichan Municipal Hall, 39 South Shore Road, Lake Cowichan, BC on 

Tuesday, April 22nd, 2025.  

  

The purpose of this application is to permit the storage of Federal Fisheries inventory in the existing barn building at 

8035 Greendale Road.  As per Section 492 of the Local Government Act, a Temporary Use Permit may be issued for 

up to three years.  

  

  
  

The application and further information may be inspected at the Town of Lake Cowichan Municipal Office, 39 South 

Shore Road, Lake Cowichan, BC during regular business hours (8:30 am – 4:30 pm) between April 9th through to April 

21st, 2025 except weekends and statutory holidays.  Written submissions may be mailed to the Town of Lake 

Cowichan, PO Box 860, Lake Cowichan, BC V0R 2G0, or emailed to b.reynolds@lakecowichan.ca. Please submit any 

comments or concerns you may have regarding this application before 4:00 pm, April 21st, 2025.  

  

For more information, please contact:  Brigid Reynolds, RPP MCIP MCP, Contract Planner     

 (T) 250‐749‐6681 Ext.#117    (E)  b.reynolds@lakecowichan.ca  

 

 REFERENCE NO: 1238.000 / TUP2025‐02 
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